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1Government Procurement Alllance

Contract Extension/Amendment

March 20, 2017

Michael Taylor Architects
118 South Pleasant Street
Prescott, AZ 86303

Attn: Michael Taylor

RE: RFQ 16-05S Architectural Services
Contract 16-055-08

The above referenced contract is hereby mutually extended for an additional one (1) year period
through April 20, 2018. This is the second year of a potential five year agreement.

Please provide us with a copy of your updated Certificate of Insurance with your executed Contract

Extension. In addition, remember to send all purchase orders issued through your 1GPA Contract to
Christy Knorr at the email address provided below. Invoices are due upon receipt.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Christy Knorr at 480-399-6366 or by
email: cknorr@1GPA.org.
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Ken Carter, Executive Director

1910 W. Washington St., Phoenix, AZ. 85009
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